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Nursery Photographs
Beautiful Photography will be in nursery on July 12th from 9:30. If your child is not in nursery on that day we ask that you arrange a time from 10:45 to have your child’s photograph taken and if you wish to bring siblings in, please let staff know so we can arrange a time for you. For those children attending nursery on that day, please feel free to provide a change of clothes for your child and staff will change them before they go to have their photograph taken. Bright and vibrant colours work best with the white back drop that the photographer will use.

Chip and Pin
I am afraid our chip and pin machine is not working at the moment due to a network problem. We will advise when this is up and running.
Nursery entrance & exit 

Can all parents please make sure that they are leaving the building through the Nursery entrance and not through the school entrance. This is for the safety and welfare of all children attending Propps Hall Day Care, Propps Hall School and Children’s Centre.
Nappies
If your child is running low on nappies and staff request more, can you please ensure that you bring them in as soon as possible.
Toys
Can we politely remind parents and carers that children should not be bringing their own toys into nursery. We cannot be held responsible for toys getting lost, broken or damaged. Own toys also cause arguments between the children and we have more than enough toys for the children to play with here at nursery.

Children’s clothes & spare clothes

Can you please ensure that your child has a bag of spare clothes, clearly labelled with their name, in nursery in case of accidents, messy play and water play. We also ask that you don’t send your child into nursery in their best clothes, we provide lots of messy activities during the day and do our best to keep the children clean but we cannot promise that your child will not get dirty during their play. 

Summer

As we are in the full swing of British summertime could you please ensure that your child has a hat and sun tan lotion in nursery. Please make sure these are clearly labelled with your child’s name.
Staff changes

July sees two members of staff leaving Propps Hall Day Care. Zoe Hitchen is taking up a post as a Teaching Assistant in a secondary school and Jena Hall leaves us to run a beauty salon, a total career change for her! We wish them both lots of luck in their new careers.
Best regards
Rachel and the Day Care Team
